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Welcome to the BLMK Teaching Partnership 

What is a Teaching Partnership?
The Department for Education introduced Teaching Partnerships to help improve the overall quality of practice, learning and Continuing Professional Development (CPD) amongst trainee and practicing social workers.
Funded by the government, Teaching Partnerships have been created to develop and support high standards of work and education by building stronger links between Higher Education Institutions (HEIs) and employers (Local Authorities). The Partnerships involve a highly collaborative relationship, with the curriculum being jointly developed, delivered and owned by all partners.
Students within the partnerships benefit from a curriculum that is relevant to and informed by social work practice. This equips them to be good social workers going forward. They also benefit from practical statutory placements.
Meanwhile, fully qualified social workers get access to many more CPD opportunities and have the opportunity to share best practice via the Partnership structure.
https://www.socialcarematters.org/teaching-partnerships/ 
The BLMK Teaching Partnership brings together Central Bedfordshire Council, Bedford Borough, Luton Borough, Milton Keynes, University of Bedfordshire, ELFT and partners from the private, voluntary, and independent sectors (PVI). The Teaching Partnership supports social work students and existing social workers across the BLMK area.
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A message from Luke Geary – BLMK Teaching Partnership Project Manager:
I have just recently come into the role of the TP Project Manager and look forward to meeting with many of the partners.  My background is in primary education but since working in the council I have worked in learning and development, in Safeguarding training for the Children’s Workforce and in general workforce development across various departments.  I am excited about the opportunity to support the development of Social Work in the partnership and to build relationships with the workforce.
If you have any questions regarding the Teaching Partnership, or suggestions of things to go in the newsletter please email me luke.geary@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk
Learning opportunities
Part of our offer to the Social Work teams across our partnership is pre-funded places on CPD activities and training provided by BASW and our contacts in the Developing Together Social Work Teaching Partnership: please see below details on how to book on these sessions:

BASW courses – Please book places using the instructions below:


If you are a social work student/apprentice/ASYE within the Bedfordshire, Luton, Milton Keynes (BLMK) Partnership, working in Adult Social Care or children’s services, you have pre-funded access to these courses.
Instructions for delegates booking sessions:
· Access the advert and registration page for the course you would like to book from the link within the excel course list
· Click ‘book now’ at the bottom of the advert
· Fill in your registration details
· Select correct event fee – IMPORTANT – use the fee (member/non member) level signposted in column C of the course list. BASW members can of course select the members price for all bookings
· Select ‘pay later by invoice’
· In any required invoice detail fields, please copy and paste ‘Central Beds Block’ into each field– this will help BASW identify your bookings and not generate additional invoices.
· A confirmation email will then be sent to you and join links will be shared ahead of any sessions
· Any questions contact ProfDE@basw.co.uk
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Description automatically generated with medium confidence]BASW Students – Becoming Allies in Social Work: Understanding LGBTQIA+ Inequalities – Key Concepts (parts 1 & 2)
Learning Outcomes 
After attending the introductory session, participants will have an understanding of: 
· The most common LGBTQIA+ identities and the differences between sexual orientation, romantic orientation, gender identity, gender presentation, trans status and sex assigned at birth 
• The differences between homophobia, biphobia and transphobia and how these are often exercised within health and social care 
• A variety of health inequalities that people in the LGBTQIA+ experience disproportionately and potential social reasons that may contribute to worsened mental and physical health for the community 
• How they, as a social worker, can be an ally to the LGBTQIA+ community and provide an appropriate, informed and inclusive service 

Resource of the month – click image to watch video
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Siobhan has been a social worker for 30 years and a practice educator for 25 years.  Her YouTube channel aims to help social workers at every stage of their career to reflect and connect.






















If you have any ideas or articles you would like to submit for subsequent newsletters, please email 
luke.geary@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk
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SHARE is a model which can be used in a range of ways in social work. This video considers the

use of SHARE in assessment and in analysis.
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